# **DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, JAMMU SESSION: 2019-20**

## REVISION SHEET FOR HALF YEARLY EXAMINATION

CLASS:- V	SUBJECT:- ENGLISH
<u></u>	

**TOPICS**:- Poem- Dad and the Cat and the Tree, The Tale of Custard, the Dragon.

Story- A Day at the Floating Market, Alice in Wonderland.

Lit. Reader- poem: The Sparrow, Story: Hold on Ruby

Novel -The Jungle Book Chapter 2,6 & 7.

Grammar - Articles, Noun-number, Noun -gender, Punctuation, Verb and its kinds, Subject -Verb Agreement, Pronoun and its kinds.

## O1 Read the passage and answer the following question:-

In 2003, there was some exciting news from India for scientist around the world. It was the discovery of a new species of monkey, which was later named the Arunachal macaque. The new monkey was discovered by a group of international scientists in the forest of Arunachal Pradesh, one of India's north-eastern states. The Arunachal macaque, which is big and brown with a short tail and an orange -brown tuft of fur on its head had never been seen by scientists before. But the tribal people of Arunachal Pradesh had always known of the monkey's existence. They call it munzala. When the munzala raids their barley and paddy fields, they shoo it away. In prehistoric times, thousands of years ago, people India painted pictures of animal they saw, hunted and admired, feared and worshipped. The paintings in the caves of Vindhya mountain show that are ancestors knew about animals like bison, antelopes, tigers, horses and bears. The birds and beasts of our country are depicted in our literature, paintings, sculptures and crafts.

## A. Tick the most appropriate answer:

:\

i)	Ar	runachal Pradesh is one of India's	states.	
	a)	North –western	b) south- eastern	
	c)	North –eastern	d)south -western	
ii)	Pick out the word from the passage that means "forefather".			
	a)	Scientists	b)ancestors	
	b)	Bison	d)kings	
B.St	ate tru	e or false :		
a)	a) The tribal people of Madhya Pradesh know about this monkey			
b)	The ca	The caves in the Vindhya mountains show that our ancestors knew about marine animals like		
	dolphi	in and whales		
c)	The tr	ibals of Arunachal Pradesh called the	monkey, the munzala.	

#### C. Answer these questions:-

- a) How do we know that our ancestors knew about animals?
- b) Describe the physical features of the Arunachal macaque?
- c) What do the tribal people do when the monkeys raid their fields?

## Q2 Read the poem and answer the questions that follow:-

Over the hill

First sight of the sea

Lying sunlit and still

Just waiting for me.

I race from the land
In the clear morning light
To rock pool and sand,
Shells whiter than white.

Birds ride the sky, the wispy clouds there soft floating ,and I am walking on air.

- **A)** Choose the correct answer:
  - i) From where the poet gets the first sight of the sea?
  - a) Trees
  - b) Hills
  - c) Beach
  - ii) Who is waiting for the poet?
  - a) Sea
  - b) Birds
  - c) Shells
  - iii) What does the poet find on the beach?
  - a) Grass and insects
  - b) Pebbles and twigs
  - c) Sand and shells
- B Find out four pairs of rhyming words from the poem.

Q3 Write a paragraph on the following topic in 80-90 words.				
'My Hobby'				
Free time different peopledifferent hobbiesoccupied				
everytimecreativityenjoyableinterestingrelaxing				
Q4 Write a letter to your granny thanking her for the home made pickle she sent you last week				
Q5 Punctuate the following:-				
a) john said why you came late to school				
b) how intelligent dolphins are				
c) what is your address				
d) please put your notebooks on my table				
e) priya used only four colours in her painting red, green , blue and white.				
f) sara asked her mother where shall I pin up this picture?				
Q6 Insert articles a , an & the. Put (x) where no article is required.				
a) juice is very refreshing.				
b) darkest cloud has a silver lining				
c) ship drowned in the Arabian sea.				
d) He has been waiting here for hour.				
Q7 Identify the verb and mention their kinds				
a) I am nine years old.				
b) The artist has drawn a beautiful scenery.				
c) The train arrived on time.				
d) Darjeeling is a beautiful place.				
Q8 Fill in the blanks with the correct verbs given in the brackets.				
a) All students except Susan (plans/plan) to attend the school picnic.				
b) How many students(have/has) paid the fees?				
c) Needle and thread(are/is) always kept handy by mother.				
d) Each of these girls (has passed /have passed ) the Maths test.				
Q9 Rewrite the following sentences by changing the gender of the underlined nouns.				
a) The <u>peacock</u> did not like being in a cage.				

b) My <u>teacher</u> has two <u>nieces</u> who live in Dubai.

c) The emperor loved the prince very much.

#### Q10 Identify the nouns and mention their genders.

- a) The\_czar was very fond of his white \_mare.
- b) The doctor's briefcase has been misplaced.
- c) The waitress was very cordial.

### Q11 Change the following sentences into their plural forms.

- a) The policeman was running after the thief.
- b) Ms. Puri's baby was crying all night.
- c) The <u>child</u> is unwilling to go to school.

#### Q12 Identify the pronouns and write their kinds.

- a) This is the room where we practise dance.
- b) The girl who is wearing a red dress is my sister.
- c) She herself learnt Japanese by reading books.

### Q13 Fill in the blanks with pronouns mentioned in the brackets.

a)	Shriya and Surbi are friends live in England.[personal pronoun]	
b)	has come to meet you? [interrogative pronoun]	
c)	He should go and look for the lost umbrella.[reflexive pronoun]	
d)	The bike belongs to him. The bike is	

#### Q14 Read the following passage carefully and answer the following questions.

Lamai waves goodbye to her friend as she and her mother move away to sell the rest of their food. Lamai sees some people on the walkway beside the river. Many boats stop next to the walkway to sell things to the tourists . Some of these visitors buy food from the boats ,but most of them go to the boats that have souvenirs for sale . They buy T-shirts , pencils, statues and colourful purses sold on these boats.

Around 11:00 a.m.,people begin to go home .Lamai is glad .She is drowsy from waking up so early as the family's day starts at about 3:00a.m. Long before the sun comes up,Lamai and her brother help their parents.They pick out fruits and vegetables and clean them.

Her mother had sold most of what they had brought to the market.Lamai's mother makes one last stop so Lamai can buy some star fruits.Then they row home.Tomorrow the work will begin again.

#### A) Answer the following questions.

- i) Write about the daily routine of Lamai?
- ii) What are the things that the tourists buy?

<b>B</b> ) <b>V</b>	Vrite true or false:					
L	Lamai's mother makes last stop to buy mangosteen					
Q15 Ar	Q15 Answer the following questions:					
a) Wh	ny did Alice begin to cry?					
b) Wh	nat did the pirate look like	e?				
c) Wh	no was Harriet? Why had	the narrator brought her along to Harper's pond?				
d) Wh	ny did Mowgli think the E	Bandar log were nice?				
<b>e)</b> Wh	at did the sparrow do to	attract the poet's attention ?Why did the poet not notice the				
spa	rrow?					
Q16 M	latch the words in colun	nn A with their meanings in column B.				
	Column A	Column B				
a)	peeps	merciless				
b)	yelling	looks through a narrow hole				
c)	savage	a bright red spiny Malayan fruit				
d)	rambutan	a loud ,sharp cry				
Fram	ne sentences with words	given in column A				
Q17 W	/ho said to whom:					
a)	a) "For goodness sake don't fall."					
b)	b) "A climber like me ? child's play , this is!"					
c)	c) "My cat Dinah'll miss me very much tonight."					
	choose the correct option					
i)	Whom does Lamai meet	at the floating market?				
	a) Mala b) Sohan	c) Suki				
ii)		rying when Alice saw it in the last?				
	,	(an <b>b</b> ) a bunch of grapes <b>c</b> ) pocket watch and a book				
iii)		little grey mouse in 'The Tale of Custard ,The Dragon'?				
	,	e) Mustard				
iv)	How old was Harriet?					
	a) Ten years b) six	years c) eight years				
	Fill in the blanks.					
a)	, <u></u>					
b)	The pirate held in his te	etn a bright				

c) Most of the visitors go to the boats that have \_\_\_\_\_ for sale.